
Green Valley Villas West Condominium Association  

Thursday, September 30, 2021 

 

 

Good Afternoon Villas West Homeowners,  

This is to inform you that JD Sotelo is no longer employed by the Villas West, effective 

September 28, 2021. He left to pursue other endeavors. The Board would like to 

thank him for his service to our community and wish him the best of luck in the 

future. Pursuant to Arizona State law and our Covenants, the Board cannot answer 

any questions regarding personnel issues. 

 

 

Business will continue as usual while the Board takes on the task of looking at a 

management replacement. You will still see the same friendly faces in the office and 

in the field, and we ask for and appreciate your patience during this time of transition. 

 

 

Thank you all. 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Chris Fisher, President 
 


